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Models PA-14, PA-16 and PA-20 

'LETTER 

August 1, 1950 

It has been brought to our attention that a few Piper airplane owners have 
experienced trouble with the starter button sticking. We have conducted a 
thorough investigation and have concluded that there Is a slight possibility that 
the contacts on the button might momentarily stick together as a result of a 
loose connection in the starting circuit. 

It is, therefore, suggested that all owners check, re-clean and retighten 
all the connections in the starting circuits of the subject model airplanes. This 
is a safety precaution and should be made a definite part of your annual andlOO 
hour inspection, Also, don't forget the basic rule for the efficient operation of 
your electrical equipment and accessories is clean and tight CO!'.nect!ons. 
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